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LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
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FISCAL NOTE, 82ND LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

March 21, 2011

TO: Honorable Rob Eissler, Chair, House Committee on Public Education 

FROM: John S O'Brien, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB1268 by Murphy (Relating to the computation of public high school grade point 
averages.), As Introduced

No fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend requirements related to the manner in which local school districts compute 
student grade point averages, including weights for certain advanced courses.

To the extent that current school district policies regarding the computation of student grade point 
averages differ from the computation requirements, school districts would be required to amend local 
policies.
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